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Dear parent/ carer, 
 
This week 
 
This week we will be taking part in a workshop led by Chocolate By Design. We will learn about the 
history and science of chocolate and test our knowledge in a quiz. I know the children will be 
excited about the afternoon, where they will work in teams on a chocolate-based challenge! 
 
All the chocolate being used on the day will be nut, gluten and gelatine free. The dark chocolate is 
dairy-free. Please inform staff if your child has any dietary requirements or allergies.  
 
 
Next week: theatre trip 
 
Next week, we will be off to the Theatre Royal to see Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. I am 
really excited about this trip! As the children know, excellent behaviour is expected, as always. 
Please note the timings below. 
 
We will be going to see the matinee performance which starts at 2.30pm. The timings of the day 
will therefore be different. On 5th December, could you please bring your child to school for 
12.30pm. There will be no lunch at school this day so please feed your child before they come in 
and provide them with a snack and a non-fizzy drink. We will travel to the theatre by tube. We 
expect to be back at school between 6.00 and 6.30pm.  
 
If you have not already done so, please complete and return the signed consent form attached. 
Please speak to a member of staff if we need to be aware of any medical information relating to 
your child. 
      
                        
Reminders 
 
We start at 9.50am. Please make sure that your child arrives between 9.30am and 9.45am. If 
your child is unable to attend one week, please call on 0207 6072575 to let us know why. The day 
finishes at 3.00pm. Please collect your child promptly at the end of the day. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  
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Parental Consent Form 

 

 

Name of Student 
 
 

Year Group  
 

 
     

    Date of birth: 
 
Please tick boxes as appropriate and sign below. Please return this slip to SHINE by Saturday 28th November. 
 

 
Saturday 5th December 2015 

 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory   

 
I understand that whilst any teacher present will exercise all reasonable care in the supervision of my child, neither 
they nor the school shall be liable for any loss, damage or injury to person or property occasioned by the 
irresponsible action or behaviour of my son/daughter. 
I have advised staff of any relevant medical or dietary information regarding my child. 
 

YES, I give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above trip(s) 
 

  

   
NO, I do not give permission for my child(ren) to attend the above trip(s) 

 
  

   
I would be interested in accompanying the trip if tickets are available and understand 
I might be asked to make a contribution to the cost. 

  

 
 

Signed 
 
 

 

  
Emergency Contact details: 
 

Name 
 
 

Telephone Number   

    
 


